
 

 

                  Cytology Service Interruption 
         
 

Date: December 5th, 2024 

 

 

 
We are currently experiencing a shortage in staff.  A cytopathologist will not be available for onsite assessments. 
Depending on staff availability, this may change on some weeks.  A cytotechnologist is always available and can 
provide an adequacy assessment as well as triage of materials.  When staffing of cytopathologists improves, 
services will resume as normal. 
 
From: Jerome Jean-Gilles Jr., MD 
Associate Professor 
Director, Dept of Cytopathology 
Director, Cytopathology Fellowship 
University of Rochester School of Medicine & Dentistry 
Dept. of Pathology and Laboratory Medicine 
Phone: (585) 273-1178 
E-mail: Jerome_Jeangilles@URMC.Rochester.edu 
 
 
Richard Burack, MD, PhD 
Vice Chair of Clinical Operations, UR Medicine Labs at Strong Memorial Hospital  
Phone: (585) 273-1885  
E-mail: Richard_Burack@urmc.rochester.edu  
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